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18th September 2020 

Parent/Teacher communication 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are extremely proud of how well the children have settled back into school and we are very 
grateful for all your continued support with the current procedures we have had to put in place. 

We will be holding virtual Parents’ Evenings early in Autumn Two, where everyone will have the 
opportunity to sign up for a 10-minute slot with their child’s class teacher. More information will 
follow nearer the time. We appreciate that the usual channels of parent/teacher communication, 
in line with our ‘open door policy’, are temporarily not available. Therefore, we would like to offer 
any parent who has concerns about how their child has settled back into school or with their 
transition out of lockdown, a phone call home. 

The phone calls will take place during week commencing 28th September. If you would like to 
request a phone call because you have a concern/s regarding your child’s transition back into 
school, then please email the Infant or Junior email account below: 

infantinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk Subject : FAO Mrs Watts 

juniorinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk Subject : FAO Mrs Tearle 

This will be a 10-minute phone call during the week of 28th September. 

If your child has settled back in happily then please do not request a phone call. We will instead 
look forward to meeting you virtually in Autumn Two.  

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Watts and Mrs Tearle 

 

Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day 
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Shirley Infant School 
 

Headteacher 
Mrs C Gregory 
B.Ed Early Years 
 
Deputy Headteacher 
Laura Watts 
B.A Hon Primary Education 
 
 

Tel/Fax: 023 8077 5057 
E-mail: infantinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk 
www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk 

 

Shirley Junior School 
 

                      Headteacher 
                      Mrs A Hixon 

                      B.Ed Hons NPQH 
 

Deputy Headteacher 
Jo Tearle 

PGCE, BEng, MSc 
 
 

Tel/Fax: 023 8077 1434 
E-mail: juniorinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk  

www.shirleyjuniorschool.org 
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